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All Saints Primary School  
Weekly Parent Email  

 

W/E 25th May 2022 
Dear All, 

Year 6 have had arrived back form their residential earlier today. They were collectively exhausted and full 
of stories and recounts about activities. They had a fantastic time and we are delighted to be able to run 
such residentials again. Many thanks to the staff who made the trip possible and so enjoyable for the 
children. 

Jubilee celebrations are taking place tomorrow. Weather permitting, the highlight will be an outdoor picnic 
lunch. Many thanks to ASSA who have purchased a small gift for all pupils to help them remember the 
occasion.  

Today, we have held some interviews and I am delighted that we have appointed some high-quality staff as 
an addition to our team from September. On a less bright note, Mrs Cook is leaving our team tomorrow. 
We would like to wish Misha and her family the very best of luck for the future. 

Finally, there is much work going on over half term. This includes some internal works for the 
decarbonisation project and also our very own Paul Cuff is installing a running track / nature trail around 
the perimeter of the field. By the way, our solar panels are now generating electricity and thus saving the 
school money and also reducing our carbon footprint.  

The Wurzels – Saturday 11th June   

The Wurzels tickets are now going fast. Please support the ASSA (our PTA) by buying your tickets. 

Swimming Pool Money 

Please pay your donations if you haven’t already done so. Daily swimming for all starts on Tuesday 7th June.  

Bishops Caundle Church Service (Please see poster attached) 

There is a special Family Communion service taking place on Sunday 29th May @ 10am at Bishops Caundle 
Church led by the Archdeacon of Sherborne. It would be great to see as many All Saints families there as 
possible so please do go along and support our local church 

Have a great half term, 

Nigel 
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